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Action Items: 
 
Appointment of John Wallace to act on behalf of the Town in the application for the Moose Plate 
Grant money. 
 
Is the Board interested in an hour to an hour and a half presentation on photovoltaic/solar power?  
 
Will the Board approve the application for state funds to rehabilitate the culvert on Old Canaan Road? 
 
Information 
 
Solar:  We received this from James Hasselbeck 

Dear Barrington Board of Selectmen,  

 

Dan and I wanted to thank you for your time and attention last night regarding the Town's 

interest in pursuing a solar power purchase agreement (PPA).  We fully understand that this is a 

significant undertaking for the town and we want to provide support in any way possible as you 

review the responses to the Request For Qualifications. 

 

We view a power purchase agreement as a long term relationship.  The inherent flexibility in the 

size, structure and scope of the project needs to be tailored to meet the specific needs and goals 

of both the host (Town of Barrington) and owner of the project.  Revision Energy maintains the 

in-house capabilities and staff to work with you to develop a project which best suits the key 

priorities of the Town of Barrington.  Revision Energy has successfully designed, funded, 

developed and constructed numerous PPA’s with other New Hampshire and Maine towns with 

our current staff over the past several years, and we draw on that past experience to assure 

smooth and successful projects for our new partners. 

 

The relationship between the PPA host and provider is a critical one, and one that depends on 

experience and stability to assure a successful project in the long term.  Our 60 full time 

employees across three offices in two states provide that stability.  Our 3,000+ completed 

projects in New Hampshire, Maine, Massachusetts and Vermont provide additional evidence of 

our experience and capabilities.   

Our in-house, full time legal counsel, engineering staff, project management personnel and fully 

licensed electrical staff will work hard to assist the town through this entire process, from initial 

system design to final project commissioning.  Our key personnel have been working together for 

over a decade, providing a significant advantage to a team made up of several different 

companies pulled together recently for their first project working together.  We are confident our 

experience and long term financial stability can provide the town the most successful project and 

beneficial relationship throughout the PPA process. 
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In an effort to answer any additional questions the Board may have we would like to invite you to 

our offices on Route 125 in Brentwood.  We have a working solar electric and solar thermal array 

at our office and would welcome the opportunity to review the different system components in 

person with the Board and answer any questions on the design, technology or anything else that 

may come up ion your research on this project.  We would also be happy to organize a tour of 

some of our successful competed projects nearby, including our most recently completed 100+ 

kW PPA for the town of Durham.  Please let us know a day and time that is most convenient for 

the Board, and we will be happy to line that up. 

 

Again, Dan, I and the entire Revision Energy team appreciates the opportunity to be your solar 

energy provider.  Please do not hesitate to contact us directly if you have any questions, concerns 

or if we can provide additional information to assist you in your decision making process.  

Personnel & Reputation  

 


